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Thursday 27th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I wrote to you earlier in the term outlining our plans to implement a before and after school club 
based and delivered through the school. I also said that I would seek your indication of interest 
once I had developed the school proposal further. 
 
My team and I have had some time to develop our plans so please find below details of our 
proposed arrangements provisionally  due to start at the beginning of the Autumn term 2021. 
Based on the proposal below, I’d like to ask parents to express their interest so we can continue 
the  planning process ahead of seeking the Governors approval to proceed. 
 
Please read the information below and complete the form using the forms tab on ParentMail by  
Wednesday 9th June 2021. 
 
 
Breakfast club 

 Before school 

Times 7:30am- 9am 8am-9am 

Prices £6.75 £4.50 

Food Light Breakfast 

Including toast, cereal and bagels 

 
Afterschool 

 After school 

Times 3.30pm- 
6pm 

4:30pm- 6pm 
(following 
school/Metcalf 
club) 

3.30pm-
4.30pm 

3.30- 
5.00pm  

Prices £11.25 £6.75 £ 4.50  £6.75 

Food Light Snack  
Including sandwiches, crackers and fruit 

 
Metcalf sports clubs 
Children can attend Metcalf sports club prior to wraparound care. Children will be taken to 
wraparound care by Mr Throop.  
 
Payments for Metcalf clubs to be made directly to Metcalf sports. 
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Payments 
A sibling discount of 10% and reduced rates for children in receipt of pupil premium is available. 
 
We hope to be able to accept Government Childcare vouchers to support payment. 
 
Final arrangements are to be presented to the Governing body on the 17th June. Following this, we 
will share the outcome and any further information with you. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 

 
 
Mrs J Hawkins 
Headteacher 


